
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Notice regarding admission to M Sc Biotechnology program-2020 

In continuation to the notification issued by the Department of Biotechnology vide No.KU2020-BTEC-3794 

dated 04-06-2020, it is notified for information of all the concerned that the students who have applied to  

M Sc Biotechnology program in response to University Admission Notification No. 3, No: F(PG 

Admissions–20)/DACE/KU/20 dated: 10-03-2020 , that their applications to the said program are deemed to 

have been cancelled, they can claim full refund of their programme fee. For further information and queries, 

please contact the department or e-mail via fazili@kashmiruniversity.ac.in 
   Sd/- 

                    (Coordinator) 
Directorate of Admissions & 
Competitive Examinations 

No F (Adm. Biotech.-2020) DACE/KU/19                                         

Dated: 20-06-2020 
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